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I strongly oppose SB599. This bill would take away the landlord's right to inquire 

about the citizenship status of a potential tenant and stop him from protecting his 

property. The constitution protects our property rights. More restrictions on landlords 

could also lead to less available housing and we don't need that. Please do not 

advance this bill. Vote NO on SB599. 


